
 
 
 

 

March 2025 

Student Scholarship Application 

 

College of Nursing Students: 

Our AORN (Association of Perioperative Registered Nurses Chapter 2801 
is offering student Scholarships to 3 junior or senior nursing students who 
may be interested in Perioperative nursing or who have been in the 
operating room as a student. The scholarship is only for undergraduate 
students. 

Attached is an application to complete and return. This is due for review by  

April 25, 2025, accompanied by the applicants’ transcripts.  

If there are any questions, please feel free to email Amy Schipporeit RN at 
amyschipporeit@gmail.com or Vicki Werth RN at vwerth@cox.net.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Amy Schipporeit RN 

AORN Scholarship Committee 

AORN Chapter 2801 
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